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To:  Auburn Planning Board 
From:  Megan Norwood, City Planner  

Re:  Strip Zones: Planning Board to remove this item from the table and retable to a date  
  certain (Staff suggests the November Planning Board meeting)  
Date:  October 12, 2021  
 

 
The Planning Board tabled this item at the September 14, 2021 meeting pending receiving additional 
information. Staff feels, given the amount of discussion that has already taken place on this item, that it 
can be handled at the November Planning Board meeting.  
 
At this meeting, we recommend the Planning Board remove the strip zones from the table and table the 
discussion to the November 9, 2021 meeting. 
 

 
__________________________ 
Megan Norwood 
City Planner 


